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Notice of Virtual or Telephonic Hearing    

 

Mined Land Reclamation Board Hearing April 22, 2020 

 

The Mined Land Reclamation Board’s April 22, 2020 meeting will be held VIRTUALLY in 

accordance with guidance from the Colorado Department of Public Health and 

Environment (CDPHE) and the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) related 

to COVID-19.  

 

Due to the impacts of the COVID-19 virus on availability of State facilities and Division 

resources, notice is hereby given that your matter noticed for the April 22, 2020 Mined Land 

Reclamation Board hearing will be heard via ZOOM video conference or by telephone.   

 

The meeting will start promptly at 9:00 AM on April 22nd, 2020.  Please sign in or call at 9:00 

AM to:  

 

To join Zoom Meeting 

https://zoom.us/j/651286519?pwd=ZHJLTURaT0xJd2UvUlJUTVdTZlREQT09 

Meeting ID: 651 286 519 

Password: 018607 

Telephone Number: (669)900-6833 

 

Please note: In order to access and participate in the hearing you must provide a valid e-

mail address to Camie Mojar at: 303.866.3567, ext 8136 or camille.mojar@state.co.us. 

Additionally, if you plan to submit documents or other materials to the Board at the 

hearing they must be provided to Ms. Mojar by close of business April 20, 2020. 
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The virtual hearing is in support of Governor Jared Polis’s direction and the CDPHE’s 

recommendations to limit meetings as part of the social distancing objectives set out by the State 

of Colorado to help control the spread of COVID-19.   

The Board and the Division appreciate your patience during this time.  If further changes to the 

MLRB schedule are necessary you will be contacted. 

 

If you have any questions please call or e-mail Camie Mojar at: 303.866.3567, ext 8136 or 

camille.mojar@state.co.us 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Russ Means 

Minerals Program Director 

Division of Reclamation Mining and Safety 

 

Cc:  Virginia Brannon, DRMS Director 

 Charles Kooyman, MLRB AGO 

 Jeff Fugate, DRMS AGO 

 Scott Schultz, DRMS AGO  

 

 


